
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 17, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Bidders 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 3 
INVITIATION FOR BIDS 

FOR 
VEHICLE TOWING AND LONG-TERM STORAGE SERVICES 

INVITATION FOR BIDS NO. 528-SH 
 
 
This Bulletin Number 3 is being issued to provide responses to questions that were received 
by September 11, 2014.  The responses are final and become part of the Invitation for Bids 
(IFB). 
 
 

 

No. QUESTION RESPONSE 
1 If possible, I would like see a copy of the 

itemized pricing for the awarded Bid# 384-
SH (2009). 
 
 

Please see Attachment 1 to 

this Bulletin Number 3. 

 

 
All other Terms and Conditions of the IFB remain in effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Contracts Analyst Carol Augustine  
via e-mail at cjaugust@lasd.org. 
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